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PSNI Response 

 

The Police Service of Northern Ireland has no specific issues to highlight in 

respect of the proposed Bill. 

 

We support the addition of a Victim and Witness charter as a means to help 

further improve their experience and confidence in justice.  The recently 

established Victim and Witness Care Units provide a valuable mechanism to 

help deliver the charter standards however full analysis of the impact on 

delivering the standards will only be clear when they have been fully 

identified. 

 


